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6th January 2025  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Happy New Year! I hope you have all had a restful and enjoyable Christmas break.  
 
It was great to welcome all children back into school today, we look forward to another very busy 6-week 
term. Some current dates for your diaries are:  
 
Monday 6th January  
 

Return to School  

Wednesday 15th January  
 

EYFS Parents phonics session  9.00-10.00am 

Wednesday 22nd January  
 

Parent coffee morning  9.00-10.00am 

Thursday 23rd January  ROCK OUT DAY with Rock Kids!  
FULL SCHOOL come dressed as Rock Stars  

FULL DAY – More 
information to come. 

Thursday 23rd January Rock Kids commercial stalls to purchase 
merchandise  

3.20-4.00pm for parents to 
attend.  

Wednesday 12th February  Parent Book Look  
Come and see your child’s learning so far  

3.30-4.00pm 

Thursday 13th February  Valentines Disco  After school 
Time TBC  

Friday 14th February  Finish school for half term   

Our resource provision children will be having weekly sensory swimming sessions for the full spring term.  
We also have Chester Football club in every Tuesday afternoon working with identified groups of children. 
 
Here is a copy of the club overview for this half term too.  

 
 
As always, should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.  
Kind regards  
Mrs Callaghan  
 
Head of School  
Frodsham Primary Academy 
 


